
From: Office of the Registrar
To:
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment - EB-2022-0200
Date: Monday, November 21, 2022 4:09:43 PM

-----Original Message-----
From: webmaster@oeb.ca <webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Sunday, November 20, 2022 9:46 AM
To: Office of the Registrar <Registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment - 

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2022-11-20

-- Case Number --
EB-2022-0200

-- Name --
Marion Battersby

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
This proposed increase will mean I will keep my house at 17C when home and 8C when we are at work.  We cannot
afford our gas bill to go up to this proposed increase. We will be reducing our gas consumption significantly.

-- Receive a copy of the decision? --
Yes

-- Attachment --




